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QCC COMMITTEE on COMPUTER RESOURCES 
An Academic Senate Standing Committee 

 
Minutes 

Meeting of  May 15, 2002  12:30pm in M-129 
 
Attending: Philip Pecorino, Patrick Wallach, Sandra Marcus, Hamid Namdar , Mark Van Ells, 
George Sherman 
Absent:  Bruce Naples, Anthony Kolios 
 

1. The Minutes of Meeting April 17, 2002 were reviewed and approved. 

2. The Chairperson made his report concerning the previous reports sent to the QCC 
administration and the action of the Academic Senate and the Technology Fee 
Committee Plan. 

3. The chair informed the Committee that Anthony Kolios was elected by the Academic 
Senate to serve in the next year.  Mark VanElls will be leaving the committee.  Ken 
Golden shall be added to the list of invited guests. 

4. The committee elected Philip Pecorino chairperson for 2002-2003 

5. The committee was invited to look over the QCC website and prepare suggestions for 
Bruce Naples.  The committee will gather all suggestions and comments and present 
them to Bruce Naples in the Fall of 2002. 

6. The Date, Time and Location for the next meeting will be set in very early September.  
The chair will contact members for the times that they are available for meetings. 

7. The chairperson thanked the members of the committee for their service this year. 
 


